THE PENNSYLVANIA STATE UNIVERSITY

409 BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION BUILDING
UNIVE)RSITY PARK, PENNSYLVANIA 16802

College of Business Administration

Department of Accounting and July 10 s 1981
Management Information Systems

Professor J. A. Silvoso, President
American Accounting Association
School of Accountancy

University of Missouri - Columbia
Columbia, Missouri 65211

Dear Joe:

Many thanks for your very supportive letter concerning an AAA
Section on Management Accounting.

My target date for an organizational meeting is August, 1982.
In the meantime, I hope to solicit support from a number of our
colleagues across the country and then move on to a formal request
for permission to proceed to organize by mid-year.

See you in Chicago.

Sincerely,

William L. Ferrara
Professor of Accounting

WLF/ve

cc: Tom Dyckman
Yuji Ijiri

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY UNIVERSITY

Attachment o5





